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TAX DEADLINE

If you missed the tax filing deadline you should still file your return and do it as soon as possible. If you are owed a
refund, there will not be a penalty for filing after the April 15th deadline. A limited number of Sprintax discounts [1]
are still available to file your federal return at no cost.

Learn everything you need to know about filing U.S. taxes [2] on our website. Please remember that we are not tax
experts at OISS, but we have done our best to provide you with as much information on our website and through
Sprintax as possible.
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